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School Website 

Remember to check the School website for all  the latest information and updates  

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
An amazing  week. Busy and brilliant! 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the school gate at the 
beginning or end of the school day or email me  
francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 
 

This is a special reminder to our Year 6 Parents 

F2 NK F2 SP Year 1 Year 1/2 Year 2 Year 3 Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 5/6 

91.9% 93.5% 94.2% 94.5% 93.6% 94.5% 96.9% 95.2% 96.1% 95.6% 95% 

Our Attendance target is 95%. This week we are 94.29%! 

Well done to Miss Eves Year 3/4 Class who had the highest attendance of 96.9% 

Attendance w/c 17th July 2023 

Above National Average            National Average         Below National Average 
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Year 6 High school Musical Performance  

We’re all in this together. What a show and a full house too!  

Year 6 !  We’re so proud of you all! 



Year 3 and Year 4 Choir 

The children in Y3/4 and Y4 have had weekly choir sessions over this year and this week they did 

a performance! Thank you to all the parents who watched and well done to the amazing singers! 

They were outstanding! 

Going for Gold 

So proud of all of our Going for Gold runners! Great determination and perseverance!  



Feast of Culture 

An amazing Feast of Culture! On Monday after school, food was tasted from Poland, Nigeria, 

Iran, China, Eritrea and Jamaica. Thank you to our wonderful school community who provided the 

Feast that represents some of our different cultures at our school. Thank you Mr N for leading 

this. What a triumph! A new tradition starts now at St A’s.  





We Love St A’s! 

We can not wait to 

see everyone again in 

September! 

 

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on       

Twitter! To keep up to date with everything 

the school is doing please follow us 

@staugustinesNG3.  There will be lots of 

photos and updates on Twitter when join 

today. 



DIARY DATES ADVENT  
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9am  

Wednesday 26th July 2023 SCHOOL CLOSED - Summer Holiday 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 School OPEN - start of new school year 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 School Open -First Day of New School Year 

Monday 23rd October 2023 School Closed for Half Term (2 Weeks) 

Monday 6th November 2023 School Open for New Term 

Wednesday 29th November 

2023 

INSET DAY  

Monday 25th December 2023 School Closed for Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 4th January 2024 School Open for New Term 

Friday 9th February 2024 INSET DAY 

Monday 12th February 2024 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 19th February 2024  School Open for New Term 

Friday 29th March 2024 School Closed for Easter Holidays (2 Weeks)  

Monday 15th April 2024 School Open for New Term 

Monday 6th May 2024 School Closed - Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May 2024 School Closed for Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2024 INSET Day 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 School Open for New Term 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 INSET DAY 

Friday 26th July 2024 Last Day of School 

Monday 29th July 2024 School Closed - Summer Holiday  



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection 

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Care. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will liaise 

with Social Care and our Attendance Service in the best interests of the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Laura Bates 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Miss L Jones 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Mrs E Quero 


